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MEMORANDUM #16 091

TO: TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: ROBERT L. HEDLUND, MAYOR

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF M.G.L. CHAPTER 32, SECTION 12(2)(D) -
INCREASE MEMBER SURVIVOR ALLOWANCE

DATE: APRIL 28, 2016

I hereby submit the following measure to Town Council for its consideration and action:

“That the Town of Weymouth accepts a local option on retirement under M.G.L. Chapter 32,
Section 12(2)(d), as presented by the Weymouth Retirement Board. Acceptance of this option
will increase the minimum monthly benefit paid to surviving spouses of members who die
while still in service from $250 monthly to $500 monthly.”

This option was unanimously accepted by the Weymouth Retirement Board on Monday,
March 28, 2016. Further information on this option and the impact of its acceptance has been

provided by the Weymouth Retirement Board.
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